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Hoosier Cable Guy, LLC
is pleased to announce the acquisition of
IRG, Integrated Resource Group

Effective January 6, 2019, Ken Baker, former owner of IRG, retired and closed IRG. Hoosier Cable Guy,
LLC has acquired all the assets of IRG. Going forward you can expect Hoosier Cable Guy to provide you
with exceptional service and state of the art equipment to meet all your voice, data, and video needs. We
appreciate your continued support and business and look forward to working with you soon.

If you would like a copy for your records, we can send you a W-9 and our insurance information. Below is
our new contact information for Hoosier Cable Guy, LLC. Please alert your staff of these changes.

Thank you for being our valued client. For any questions, please contact our office.
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